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Included below is a press release regarding the re-appointment of R. Thomas Cook of Fife
Lake as Ferris board of trustees secretary.
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Cook re-appointed Ferris board of trustees secretary

BIG RAPIDS – R. Thomas Cook of Fife Lake was re-appointed secretary of the Ferris State
University board of trustees during an annual meeting of the board July 14. Named to the
board for an eight-year term on Aug. 2, 1995, he was re-appointed to serve the board through
Dec. 31, 2010.

Cook is a 1967 graduate of Ferris State University’s College of Pharmacy, is a past president
of the Pharmacy Alumni Board and is a member of the FSU Presidents Club. He is president
of R. Thomas Cook Consulting, Inc. Cook has served on the board of directors of Junior
Achievement for Southeast Michigan, the Michigan Health Data Corp., the Northville
Michigan High School Outcomes Based Education Task Force and the Northville Schools
Business and Education Partnerships program. He is actively involved with several
professional organizations and is a former member of the PCS Health Systems Pharmacy
Advisory Committee.
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